
Dear SJCS Families,  
 
 In a time when our world may seem like a hopeless place, let’s focus on the mark we can make 
for the good. When we worry about leadership that may embrace values different from ours, remember 
to be vigilant in representing Christ’s values to all whom you love, and even those you may 
not.  Walking by faith is much easier said than done; yet, if we continue to model the love, respect, and 
integrity that we value, then we are a light to the world and are spearheading change for the good.   

 
As we approach the start of the Lenten season, consider ways that you can be a light in the 

dark.  Consider a concentrated effort to practice patience.  Take time to not only hear what other say, 
but to listen to how they feel.  Looking outside of ourselves amidst our busy lives can be a challenge, I 
know, but sharing of our hearts with others is a way to make lighter our hearts, and easier the 
journey.  As adults and role models in our children’s lives, actively demonstrating our faith and 
reinforcing our values in our daily lives is the best way to be disciples of God and to make brighter the 
future for our children.    
 

Blessings, 
Ms. Paige Child 
Principal 
pchild@csdo.org  

St. John Catholic School 
Educational Ministry of St. John The Baptist Parish 

 February 8, 2017 270 E. Lewelling Boulevard | San Lorenzo, California 94580  
(510) 276-6632 | Fax: (510) 276-5645 | www.StJohnCatholicSchool.org  

 

From the Principal’s Desk 

Help us earn 50,000 Bonus Box 
Tops for our School! 

Thanks to General Mills and Walmart,  every 
Walmart-exclusive Box Tops Certificate that 

we clip and collect until 3/1/17 earns our 
school a chance to be one of 20 Winners of 
50,000 Bonus Box Tops!  (That's $5,000 for 

our classrooms) 

With your help, we can make a difference for 
our school. 

Thank you for all your hard work and support! 

In order to submit on time, please turn in 
all Box Tops by March 9th!!! 

 

PTG Meeting  
 

Thursday, February 9th 6:30pm  
PTG website is sjcsptg.weebly.com 

 
Valentine’s Day Candy Grams 

Each Candy Gram includes 
 a lollipop  

to/from valentine card attached 
 

Orders are due to homeroom teachers by 
Friday, February 1 0th  

 
Please see the included flyer and order 

form for more information 

mailto:pchild@csdo.org
http://sjcsptg.weebly.com
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Calendar Reminders 

Pre-Kindergarten & Kindergarten 
Information Night 
Thursday, February 9th 

PTG Meeting  
Thursday, February 9th  

Junior High Dance at SJCS  
Friday, February 10th  

STAR Testing Begins 
Monday, February 13th 

Student of the Month 
Tuesday, February 14th 

Valentine’s Day 
NOON DISMISSAL 
Tuesday, February 14th 

Bake Sale 
Wednesday, February 15th  

President’s Day- NO SCHOOL 
Monday, February 20th 

SJCS School Calendar 

The calendar for this year is available on our 
school website, www.stjohncatholicschool.org.  

SCRIP 
Don’t forget that a percentage of your 

SCRIP amount goes toward your family’s 
$300 fundraising obligation! Order forms are 

attached to this week’s newsletter and are 
due back to the school office by 10:00am on 

Thursday, February 9th!  
 

Did you know there are over 700 retailers to 
choose from? Visit www.shopwithscrip.com for 

a complete list of participating vendors! 

Summer School at St. John  
St. John Catholic School will not be able to offer 
summer school on our campus this year due to 
maintenance and repair. For those students who 

are required to attend summer school or for 
families who wish to enroll their children for 

enrichment, some of our neighboring Catholic 
elementary schools in San Leandro and Hayward 
will be offering summer school this year. We will 

share that information with you as soon as it 
becomes available from those school sites. 

Thank You Knights of Columbus! 

A GREAT big THANK YOU to the 
Knights of Columbus for hosting the 
Pancake Breakfast on January 28th. All 

proceeds from the breakfast were 
donated to St. John Catholic School. 

We appreciate the Knights’ generosity 
and commitment to our parish 

Catholic elementary school! 

Valentine’s Day Free Dress! 

Celebrate Valentine’s Day in free dress! 
Students are encouraged to wear Valentine’s Day 

colors. (Pinks, Reds, Purples, etc.) 

Intent to Return Forms Now (Over) Due  
Thank you to our families who returned the 
Intent to Return forms! – but there still are a 
couple that haven’t!  
This information is important to SJCS for 
planning and budgeting purposes for the 
upcoming school year. Please let us know if 
you will return to SJCS in the fall. We want 
to plan that you will continue to be a 
member of our school family community!  

http://www.stjohnslz.org
http://www.shopwithscrip.com


	
	

VALENTINE	CANDY	GRAMS	
Celebrate	Valentines	Day	by	

sending	your	valentine	a	Candy	
Gram!	

	
Each	Candy	Gram	is	a	lollipop	
and	your	valentine	is	attached!!!	

	
Cost:	$1.00	each	

	
How	To	Order:	

Fill	out	Candy	Gram	and	order	
form	(attached).	

Return	candy	gram	and	payment	
to	your	teacher	by	February	

10th.	
	
	

Candy	Grams	will	be	delivered	
February	14th	



Candy Gram Ordering Form 
 
Child’s Name: ____________________________________________________________  
 
How many Candy Grams are you sending?  $1 each (Cash only)  Total $_______ 

Candy Gram 
 
 
To: __________________________________ 
 
Grade: _______________ 
 
From_________________________________ 

Candy Gram 
 
 
To: __________________________________ 
 
Grade: _______________ 
 
From_________________________________ 

Candy Gram 
 
 
To: __________________________________ 
 
Grade: _______________ 
 
From_________________________________ 

Candy Gram 
 
 
To: __________________________________ 
 
Grade: _______________ 
 
From_________________________________ 

Candy Gram 
 
 
To: __________________________________ 
 
Grade: _______________ 
 
From_________________________________ 

Candy Gram 
 
 
To: __________________________________ 
 
Grade: _______________ 
 
From_________________________________ 

Candy Gram 
 
 
To: __________________________________ 
 
Grade: _______________ 
 
From_________________________________ 

Candy Gram 
 
 
To: __________________________________ 
 
Grade: _______________ 
 
From_________________________________ 





  

 
Enjoy an evening out, while we entertain the kids! 

 
                        When: Saturday, February 25, 2017 
                            5pm drop-off , 8:30-9pm pick-up 
                                   Where: St. John’s Gym 

                                             Cost: $20 per child $15 each additional child 
 
                           Pizza and snacks will be provided. 
                   We will be showing The Secret Life of Pets. 

                Make sure to send kids in comfy clothes. Blankets and pillows are suggested. 
  Child care is for St. John’s students and siblings over age 4 only. 

 
Reservations are required. 

Please return form and payment to the school by 2/18 
 

                                                         Any questions, please call 
Carleen Gonzalez 510-593-8716 

or 
Michelle Stewart 510-861-5887 

 
We would love to participate in Parents Night Out! 

Parent(s) name: ________________________________________________________________________  

Child(ren)’s name & ages: _______________________________________________________________ 

Home phone: _______________________ Cell phone: _______________________ 

Amador P 

 




